
 
 
June 6, 2025  
 
Sent Via Email, Central Auction House and TPCG Website  
 
RE: Addendum #2 Bid No. 25-FUEL-20 Bulk Fuel Requirements Contract for Gasoline, On-Road Diesel, and 
Off-Road Diesel 
 
To All Bidders,  
 
This letter is considered Addendum #2 for the above reference bid.  Any changes, deletions, and/or additions 
made by addenda shall take precedence over information in the original document. This addendum is to inform 
you of the following:  
 

➢ The Bid opening for the above reference has been moved to June 17, 2025 at 2:00 P.M. CT 

➢  Change the size and quantity of tanks needed at 337 Ashland Landfill Road as follows:   

• three 2000-gallon tanks  

 

If you have already submitted your bid through Central Auction House (CAH), you must return to your submittal 
to acknowledge this addendum. If you have not submitted your bid, you will be prompted to acknowledge any 
addenda during the submittal process. Failure by a Bidder to acknowledge each individual addendum shall 
render your company’s bid as non-responsive. If you should have any questions or require additional 
information, do not hesitate to contact me 985-580-7272 or via email at gbergeron@tpcg.org .   

 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 Gina Bergeron, Purchasing Division 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 
 
 
 
cc:                                 
Parish Administration /File Copy 
Kandace Mauldin, Chief Financial Officer 
Carl Ledet, Fleet Maintenance Superintendent  
Council Reading File   
Bid File 
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